
 

 

         February 22, 2021 

Mr. Michael Kent 

Hazardous Materials Ombudsman 

Contra Costa Health Services 

597 Center Avenue, Suite 110 

Martinez, CA 94553 

 

Dear Mr. Kent 

 

The Industrial Association of Contra Costa County would like to recommend Amy 

McTigue from Stantec for the Business Seat #2 Alternate on the Hazardous Materials 

Commission.  Amy has lived and worked in Contra Costa County for over 30 years.  

She is currently a Principal Engineer and Vice President at Stantec in Walnut Creek.  

Amy has been a Board member on the Industrial Association of Contra Costa County 

for the past 4 years, and is also a member of the Society of Women Engineers, and the 

Association of Women in Water, Energy & Environment.  She is well connected and 

respected in the business community, and would be a terrific addition to the Hazardous 

Materials Commission. 

 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

 

 

 

Mark Hughes 

Executive Director 

Industrial Association of Contra Costa County 

(707) 656-1765 

 

 

cc: IACCC Board of Directors 

 


